PRINCIPALS: Please Share These Minutes with Your Athletic Director
Regular Meeting of PIAA District 6 — June 15, 2016

Call to Order of the June 15, 2016, Meeting

Chairman Rossi called the meeting of the District 6 Committee to order at 9:00 AM at Ebensburg Country
Club, Ebensburg, PA. Present were: Alberta Ake, Ralph Cecere, Michael Cacciotti, David Crumring,
Kathy Getz, Charles Glasser, Kim Hubler, Michael Hudak, Gary Jubas, William Marshall, James Price,
Lorie Ratchford, Phil Riccio, Richard Scialabba, and Curtis Whitesel. Joe Gironda was present as a
guest. Jody Rainey did not attend today’s meeting.

Approval of Minutes
On a motion by Curtis Whitesel and Brian Ishler, the Committee unanimously approved the May 11,
2016, District 6 minutes.

Financial Reports
On a motion by Charles Glasser and Michael Hudak, the Committee unanimously approved the May
2016 Financial Report.

On a motion by Curtis Whitesel and Brian Ishler, the Committee unanimously approved the financial
report for Track and Field prepared by William Reimer and Thomas Musselman.

On a motion by James Price and Michael Hudak, the Committee unanimously approved the financial
report for Boys Volleyball prepared by Charles Gojmerac and presented to The Committee by Kathy
Getz.

On a motion by Michael Hudak and William Marshall, the Committee unanimously approved the
financial report for the 6/9/10 Sub Regional Boys Volleyball presented by Kathy Getz.

On a motion by Charles Glasser and Michael Cacciotti, the Committee unanimously approved the
financial report for Promotions prepared by James Price.

On a motion by Phil Riccio and Michael Cacciotti, the Committee unanimously approved the financial
report for Tennis prepared by Eric Hovan.

On a motion by Alberta Ake and Kathy Getz, the Committee unanimously approved the financial report
for Lacrosse presented by Brian Ishler.

On a motion by Curtis Whitesel and Kathy Getz, the Committee unanimously approved the financial
report for Baseball presented by David CrumrineP.

Softball financial report will be presented to the Committee at the August meeting.

Eligibility Hearings
On a motion by William Marshall and James Price, eligibility was granted to the following international
students from China who will be attending Bishop Carroll:

Andy Wang

Wendy Waner

Bill Kieyang

Kevin Li

Jennifer Yihan

Gustave Qingyuan

Evan Yaoqi




Communications

A motion was made by James Price and Kim Hubler, to approve a co-op between Penn Cambria and
Cambria Heights for swimming contingent upon proper documentation being provided to the District 6
Committee and the approval at the state level.

Just a reminder that District 6 will pay the membership dues for 2016/17 for the PIAA District 6 senior
high schools only, due to budgetary concerns. Each individual school district will be responsible for
their junior high dues.

District 6 Athletic Directors...The PIAA is trying to check up with lists of current co-ops, Could you
please check the attached list and let Dave Crumrine dcrumrine@springcovesd.org know if any should be
added or deleted?

Lorie Ratchford and David Heim will be serving on the District 6 Committee as The Parents
Representatives. The Parents Representatives will serve a three-year term, 2016/2019.

The Next Meeting
The next meeting of the PIAA District 6 Committee will be held on Tuesday, August 2, 2016, at the
American Legion Country Club in Mount Union PA at 9:00 AM.

The meeting adjourned at 11:31 AM.

Respectfully Submitted,
Sherry Montgomery
Secretary/Treasurer



